
1. CONSIDERATION OF SUBMISSION ON CHRISTCHURCH CITY COUNCIL DRAFT FINANCIAL
PLAN AND PROGRAMME 2003

The Board considered submissions it wanted to make on the Christchurch City Council Draft Financial
Plan and Programme 2002/3.

The Board resolved to make submissions on a number of issues.

The Board will present the submissions and will be represented by Bob Todd, Linda Rutland and
Rod Cameron.


